December 3, 2019

County Commission Room
Roosevelt County Courthouse
Portales, New Mexico 88130

The Roosevelt County Commission met in a Fleet and Committee Assignments Work Session on December 3, 2019
at 10:00 a.m. with those being present Commissioner Paul Grider, Commissioner Matthew Hunton, Commissioner
Dennis Lopez, County Manager Amber Hamilton, Clerk Stephanie Hicks, Lieutenant Javier Sanchez.

Lt. Sanchez requested, on behalf of the sheriff's office:
1 vehicle remaining for FY20, 2 patrol units for FY21, and the disposal of 3 vehicles. RCSO would like to
maintain a rotation of 2 vehicles each year. Stating, last year, several vehicles were in need of
replacement, stating the rotation of approximately 2 each year is easier on the budget.

Manager Hamilton requested, on behalf of the road department:
1 loader, 2 pickups and 1 tractor. These will all be replacements at approximately $400,000.

Manager Hamilton read off the current committees and assignments. Discussion was held and a complete list will

be presented to the commission for their approval.

Meeting adjourned at 10:25 a.m.
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